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Volunteers needed! 
 
UpValley Family Centers (UVFC) is in need of community volunteers to serve as tutors 
for students at the St. Helena Primary and St. Helena Elementary Schools. 

 
In partnership with the St. Helena Unified School District, UVFC provides a Tutor 
Volunteer Program, aimed to support St. Helena students in grades K-5. 

 
UVFC’s Annette Smith leads the charge as the Tutoring Volunteer Coordinator for this 
rewarding program. “This program builds connections between the community and 
our schools, all the while helping students succeed,” she says. “It’s such a rewarding 
experience for both the tutor and the student. Your commitment to a child’s success is 
guaranteed to make your day!” 

 
UVFC’s tutors have stated that the experience is very satisfying and rewarding.  This 
past year, tutors received thoughtful thank you cards from their students – one of 
whom wrote: “Thank you! You are my best friend.”  

 
Community volunteers are currently being recruited to serve as tutors for students. 
Participants are asked to volunteer one hour a week during the school year.  Tutors 
are provided a one-on-one orientation with our Tutoring Volunteer Coordinator. 
Live Scan finger printing clearance and a TB test are required to participate in the 
program.   

 
We hope you will consider this opportunity to help our local students succeed! 

 
For more information on UVFC’s Tutoring Volunteer Program, contact Annette Smith 
at 707-965-5010 or at asmith@upvalleyfamilycenters.org 
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